
Dear Roberta Jamieson,  
 
          I would like to thank you for donating to me and my struggles through school.  I 
have been struggling to pay my bills lately and with all this craziness with the COVID-
19.  My school has shut down most of my courses and I have only a few online classes.  
I’m not sure how this year will turn out but it is a hell of a lot easier with your donation.  I 
won’t have to worry about having enough for rent until my lease is up and I can pay for 
the necessary actions I may need to stay in school if they continue to close mandatory 
program classes.  Overall thank you for helping me through school and it really means a 
lot for us students during these weird times.  
 
Sincerely, Jerry 
 

His sponsor is Imperial Indigenous Scholarship Program and Apprenticeships, Skilled 
Trades and Technology Programs. 
 


